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        Principal: Shirley Gibson       Vice-Principal: Shannon Greig
                         September 26th Newsletter


Hello, Bonjour and Ey Swayel to ECME!                                                                                                 Dates to Note:
Sept. 27th Terry Fox Run 8:45
Sept. 30th  Orange Shirt Day
Oct. 1st Sto-Lo New Year
Oct. 4th S.T.A.R. Assembly 8:45
Oct. 10th B.C. Shake Out Drill 10:00
Oct. 14th Thanksgiving
Oct. 18th PAC Movie Night  Toy Story 4
Oct. 22nd Gr. 6 Immunizations 8:30 am
Oct. 25th Provincial Pro-D
Oct. 30th How the Raven Stole the Sun     
Nov. 1st S.T.A.R. Assembly 8:45
Nov. 22nd Ready, Set, Learn 8:45
Nov. 22nd Early Dismissal 11:00
Week of Nov. 2nd to 5th Parent Teacher Conferences First Term



September has certainly flown by! The students have settled into their classes and routines and are pleased to be back. We would like to welcome M Tessier to our staff in the Grade 6 French Immersion class! Our Cross Country team has started with two meets coming up, our Me-to-We Club is ready to go and our Student Leadership Team has many great ideas!  Our Hot Lunch program is beginning next week and we would like to thank our PAC for all of the hours this program takes to have in place.

[bookmark: _Hlk20081857][image: ]	ECME is very proud of our 	students from Mme Anna and 	Mme Wendy’s who, on Sept. 	20th, class gave a powerful 	speech on climate change at 	Mission’s Climate Action in 	support of Greta Thunberg and 	Children’s Climate Strike.  
	
[image: Picture]	On Monday, October 30, it is Orange Shirt day. This 	day is Orange Shirt Day (September 30th) is 	a day when we honour the Indigenous children who 	were sent 	away to residential schools in Canada and learn more 	about the 	history of those schools. Please, if possible, support 	the day with having your child wear orange to school.

	I would like to thank everyone who drives their child to 	school for following the expectations of ensuring the front 	parking lot is safe for our students and parents are not 	using the side parking lot. This year we are noticing far 	less people taking up parking spots along the front of the school.
	
	Just a reminder, that with beautiful autumn weather, children are often playing outside enjoying the 	sunshine before the rains begin.  It is very important for everyone to remember to be Bear Aware at all 	times. Please chat with your children about being aware of their surroundings.

	As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

	Shirley Gibson and Shannon Greig







Terry Fox Run:
Tomorrow, Sept. 27th, we are hosting the Terry Fox Run beginning at with a warm up on the blacktop[image: C:\Users\shirley.gibson\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\2DE06BE5.tmp] at the basketball hoops at 8:45. Terry Fox had a dream to persuade every Canadian to donate one dollar for cancer research.  For every dollar raised, .79 cents goes directly to cancer research. If every student and staff member donated $1.00 ECME would raise $425.00!  Donations can be brought to the office and we are looking forward to sharing the total raised for this very special event.  There is also a link for direct donations for the school at: https://secure.terryfox.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?TeamID=850465#&panel1-1


Aboriginal Department
						HUMILITY – THE WOLF
						Xwe'éy:welh – steq’ó:ye
	The acceptance that all beings are equal is to capture the spirit of humility. The expression of 	this humility is manifested through the consideration of others before ourselves. The wolf bows 	their head in the presence of others out of deference, and once hunted, will not take of the 	food until it can be 	shared with the pack. Their lack of arrogance and respect for their 	community is a hard lesson, but 	integral in the Aboriginal way.  Please access the link, 	http://www.thesharingcircle.com/humility.html for further information.
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Parent Welcome Café
This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA

On Thursday, September 26th we hosted our annual Ecole Christine Morrison Annual Welcome to School Café!  We were so pleased to have such a terrific turn out and the students really enjoyed introducing their families to their classroom teachers and sharing their classrooms. Thank you to the PAC for bringing the treats!

Little Learners
	Attention all siblings (0-4 years old), it is time for you to come to school! Every Thursday 	morning it will be our Little Learners Class with Nicole and Sabrina in the large conference 	room.  Kids and adults will have the opportunity to engage in hands on learning centers, 	hear a story and experience being in the school.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  The first 	session is next week on October 3rd.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

Athletics

	Cross country club: Students in Grade 4-6 have begun practicing for Cross Country.  They will 	have 2 meets in October where they will represent Ecole Christine Morrison.  Thank you to 	Mrs. Ng, Mme Osborn and Mme McKinnon for coaching the team. 

	The Senior Basketball team will be starting practices at the beginning of October.  Students 	are to listen for announcements about an information session.  Games will begin in 	November.  Please contact Mme Shannon with any questions.     

	Open Gym will begin in October for Grades 3-6.  This gives the opportunity for students to play 	a variety of sports and games in the gym within their grade groups during lunch time.  These 	open gym sessions are organized by the Athletic Leadership Students.  Tuesday’s will be for 	Grade 4 students, Wednesday for Grade 3 students and Friday’s for Grades 5 and 6.  


West Coast Recess and Lunch Breaks

Living in a rainforest climate, we are all very familiar with the amount of rain we receive throughout the year.  At ECME we believe in the importance of having children outside, getting fresh air and playing, for the recess and lunch breaks even in the rain.  As we live in a rainforest climate, the students are very accustomed to donning their boots and rain jackets and heading outside.  Please ensure that your child has boots and a rain jacket as well as a change of socks if their feet become wet.  This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND



		






			| PAC NEWSLETTER

	WELCOME BACK!	

	Bonjour, Hello, and EySwayel,

Welcome back families of Ecole Christine Morrison. Each month we will be sending out a newsletter from our PAC executives with all the exciting news about school activities, events, fundraisers, volunteer opportunities, and much more!

Be sure to stay up to date on whats happening in our school community by checking our PAC Notice board located outside the gym, checking the school’s webpage, or sign up for our monthly email list and parent facebook page.
  
· Parent Advisory Coucil ExecutivesLIBRARY HELPERS:
   leslie.caine@mpsd75.com

Library Classes:
Portman 9:10-9:40 (Tue)
Bisoondatt 9:40-10:10 (Tue)
McAuley 10:30-11am (Wed)
Dery 11-11:30 (Wed)
Buchanan 9:10-9:40 (Thur)
Tessier 9:40-10:10 (Thurs)
CHRISTMAS STORE: 
- Lead to run the store
- Wrappers
- Organize donations     

   cmepac.info@gmail.com

VOLUNTEER


[image: ]UPCOMING EVENTS

· Picture Day – September 25
· Parent Café – September 26 
                 OPEN HOUSE at 8:00 am
                 Join us for coffee, see your childs classroom and meet 
                 their teachers!
· Terry Fox Run – September 27
· Orange Shirt Day – September 30
· Sto-lo New Year – October 1
· S.T.A.R. Assembly – October 4 
                WEAR YOUR SCHOOL COLORS – dark green, black, white


TERRY FOX RUN:

The PAC will be supplying oranges for our runners this year again and we are in need of helpers on the morning of September 27th from 8:30-9:00am. If you are able to come help out please let us know!       
                                                                            cmepac.info@gmail.com
STO-LO NEW YEARS:

We will be celebrating Sto-lo- New Years on October 1st and Mrs. Cathers (Our Aboriginal Education Teacher) would like to make Bannock for all the kids.

In order to do this we need 8 VOLUNTEERS to help her.
We will be starting at 8am (a few people could start at 8:30am, just after bell goes)

If you can help please contact Kim Lauer or email the pac at cmepac.info@gmail.com


CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR:

We are starting to prep for the Christmas Craft fair. Shay Kort has offered to take the lead on running this event for us, but she is in need of an assistant. If you can lend a hand please contact Kim Lauer, or email our PAC.

EXTRA CURRICULAR

[image: ]Cross Country:

· Meets started on September 17th from 7:55-8:15am on the field
· Meetings are held on Tuesday and Friday mornings
· Students in grades 4-6 are welcome
· Two district meets – October 3rd and 10th 
· Our coach, Ms. Ng, has sent home further information

Taekwondo:

Thank-you to Michele Chapman and the Mission Taekwondo Academy for putting on an energetic and fun event. 100% of the proceeds will go towards enhancing our children's education and community building events.




NEXT PAC MEETING: Thursday, October 10 at 7:00pm
These meetings are a great way to stay up to date on what's going on within the school, learn about volunteer opportunities, upcoming fundraisers, our budgeting allocations, school events, connect with other parents, and much more!
	             This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA

            FACEBOOK GROUP: Parents of Christine Morrison Elementary
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	PAC Email:

	
	https://morrison.mpsd.ca/
	
	604-826-6528
	
	cmepac.info@gmail.com















Mission Library

Below are several Mission Library events for September and October. I am hoping that you can include them in your school newsletter or one of the methods you use to communicate to parents. This is the first email I will send out for the school year. If these events should be directed to someone else at your school, please let me know.

LEGO Club
Every Tuesday, 3 pm – 4:15 pm

BeTween the Pages Book Club (Registration required, ages 9-12)
2nd Wednesday of the month, 3:30 pm - 4:30 pm
Join a book club to discover new books, enjoy fun activities and make new friends! 

Discovery Club (Please register online, ages 8-12)
1st & 3rd Wednesday of the month, 3:30 pm - 4:30 pm
Come and get excited about science, technology, engineering and mathematics in the library's STEM club. There will be tinkering, coding, creating, experimenting and designing. 

Science lit week: Desktop Siege Engines (Please register online, ages 8-12)
Saturday, Sept. 21, 2 pm – 3:30 pm
Storm the castle & build mini catapults! Learn about simple machines and the basics of mechanical engineering. This program is facilitated by Fraser Valley Maker Space.

Culture Days; Play-doh Sculpt Challenge
Friday, Sept. 27, 3 pm - 4:30 pm
Come by the library and show off your sculpture skills! We have the play-doh, you bring your imagination. 

Culture Days: 7 Word Stories
Sept. 27-29 - All day
Celebrate culture days with Mission Library by creating stories using just 7 words. Stories will be displayed on the library windows throughout culture days. 

Culture Days: Drum Circle with Boris Sichon
Saturday, Sept. 28, 1:30 pm - 3:00 pm
Travel around the world, and explore different rhythms, and play different instruments with world musician Boris Sichon.

Here Comes Halloween Puppet Show
Wednesday, October 30, 6:45 pm – 7:30 pm
Join us for some monstrously fun stories, songs, and a puppet show! 
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MISSION STRONG
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FOUmY CHALENSS

Train with us & test yourself
See what you can achieve! e

Mission STRONG is a youth fitness challenge that
aims to get youth active! With a STRONG training
pass and an obstacle course to train for, the
motivation couldn't be greater!

Sep 30-Oct 25: Training Challenge
Oct 26: Obstacle Course

Ages 9-12 & 13-16yrs
Facility access, classes for training,
t-shirt, prizes & more!

$30 Registration Fee
(with $1.00 going to Mission KidSport)

Register at Leisure Centre reception
by Sep 30, limited space!
www.mission.ca/mission-strong

Follow Us Online! @ © missioncaleisure  604.820.5350 Parks Recreation & Culture




image22.emf

image23.emf

